
  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
MONDAY YOUNG ARTS & CRAFTERS CLUB : SUMMER TERM 2025 
 
We are delighted to tell you that our Arts and Crafts Club will continue in the spring term.  
 
The club is run by Jane O’Keefe, owner of Woodmouse Arts & Crafts. Jane offers fun, creative small group 
sessions which give the children weekly opportunities to try out, and have fun with, a range of media. The 
emphasis is on learning and practising new skills rather than producing a polished end result! 
  
Term dates: Mon 28 April to Mon 14 July 2025  [excl 5 May, 26 May, and 2 June] – 9 weeks 
 
Sessions will take place in the Dragonflies Classroom from 3.15 – 4.15pm on Monday afternoons. The club is 
open to children in all year groups. Places are very limited and will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis but with priority given to those who have not yet had an opportunity to join. Your child will need a 
named apron (an old shirt would be perfect) or an old t-shirt to change into. 
  
The cost of the club is £7.50 per session paid termly in advance and includes the cost of all materials. Places are 
very limited so please complete the attached form and return to the school office by Fri 6 Dec 2024 if your child 
would like to participate. 
 
You will then be given details of how to make payment and the booking will be confirmed when payment is 
received. Please do not make direct payment to Jane until your place has been confirmed as this will not 
secure your child a place. 
 
Club Organiser: Jane O’Keefe   email: woodmouseartsandcrafts@gmail.com 
        @woodmouseartsandcraftsDear Parents / Carers 
 
 

 

Monday After School Young Arts & Crafters Club       ** REQUEST FORM **    
 
I would like my child ____________________________________ to attend Young Arts & Crafters Club in the 
autumn term on Mondays 3.15-4.15pm 
 
Parent Name _____________________________________ Date _________________________ 
 
 

Places are very limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis but with priority given 
to those who have not yet had an opportunity to join. 
 
We will notify you by 1 April if your child has a place and send details of how to confirm the booking. 

mailto:woodmouseartsandcrafts@gmail.com

